
Zoe Zuehlke and Linde Bolle
Presidents, HOSA, Future Health Professionals
GI-Tec 
1155 S Elizabeth St.
Mount Pleasant, MI  48858

November 3, 2016

Dear Community Supporter,

This is on behalf of the student organization, HOSA-Future Health Professionals the organization for whom, we, the 
undersigned, serve as the Presidents. Our organization’s mission is to enhance the delivery of compassionate, quality 
health care by providing opportunities for knowledge, skill and leadership development of all Health Science 
Technology students in Gratiot and Isabella County. We are establishing ourselves as future health professionals. We 
have been given the opportunity to compete at the regional level in our Regional Leadership Conference in February 
and at the state level in our State Leadership Conference in April of 2017. The state winners will then have the 
opportunity to compete in the National Leadership Conference and competitive events in June. 

For this endeavor, we have been working to raise funds that will allow us to prepare for our regional and state 
leadership/competitive events conference. It will give us enough finances to procure the resources and equipment that 
we need in order to be successful at the state level.  It will also assist in our registration, hotel and travel expenses.  
Since the organization is still a comparatively small one, our funds are not very big and we function on a tiny budget. 
In order to raise funds we are asking for sponsorships and we would be grateful if you would join hands with us in this  
endeavor. We would like to display your advertising material at prominent places in return for your sponsorship. We 
would also be willing to have your name on our HOSA T-shirts.  We have attached the agreements for the different 
levels of sponsorship. I am sure that this agreement would be one that is mutually beneficial to both parties involved.

Your establishment has quite a reputation in our community and it is known that you have made magnanimous 
gestures in the past in order to raise Health awareness in the community. This opportunity too, hopes to cater to that 
commitment of yours.  Thank you and we hope you would consider this proposal.

Sincerely,

Zoe Zuehlke and Linde Bolle
HOSA Presidents

HOSA Advisors
Denise Arnold, RN 
Health Science Instructor
Lisa Gatti, RN
Health Science Instructor

Gratiot-Isabella Technical Center Chapter



Sponsorships

Bronze Sponsor: $100.00
• Tax deductible receipt from local HOSA Chapter
• Name/logo on back of HOSA T-shirts acknowledging sponsor

Silver Sponsor: $150.00 
• Name/logo on back of HOSA T-shirts acknowledging sponsorship

• Framed Signed picture of HOSA members/officers 
• Tax deductible receipt from local HOSA Chapter

Gold Sponsor: $200.00
• Acknowledgment/display of sponsorship in Gratiot-Isabella Technical Center
• Name/logo on back of HOSA T-shirts acknowledging sponsorship
• Framed signed picture of HOSA members/officers 

• Tax deductible receipt from local HOSA Chapter

Platinum Sponsor: $300.00 and up

• Framed signed picture of HOSA members/officers

• Acknowledgement/display of sponsorship in Gratiot-Isabella Technical Center

• Name/Logo on back of HOSA T-shirts acknowledging

• Mentioned in the Oil spill (Weekly televised student news at Mt. Pleasant High School)

• Tax deductible receipt from local HOSA Chapter

*Checks payable to: GI-TEC HOSA

*All sponsors will be invited to our HOSA banquet at the end of the year and 
recognized for their sponsorship and support 

Gratiot-Isabella Technical Center Chapter


